Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 2:07 PM

To: ‘anhlee930@yahoo.com’; 'giaoduyenus@yahoo.com'
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Vacant Building Registration Appeal for 721 Jackson St.

Dear Ms. Pham and Mr. Zadow,

At the legislative hearing yesterday you indicated a Councilmember, Mr. Dai Thao, had acted inappropriately with
respect to the vacant building status of 721 Jackson Street. | spoke with Steve Magner, Code Enforcement Manager at
the Department of Safety and Inspections, who indicated he himself asked staff to follow up after personally observing
the unkempt property with tall grass and weeds. | found no information Mr. Thao had anything to do with enforcement
actions for this property.

If you believe Councilmember Thao has acted inappropriately and you wish to pursue the matter, you should contact the
appropriate authorities.

As indicated yesterday, | continued the hearing on your appeal to September 25, 2018 at 2:30 at which point | anticipate
| will be able to put a recommendation on the record for your case.

Sincerely,
Marcia Moermond
Legislative Hearing Officer



